Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important reminders. 
[bookmark: _Hlk22980493]
I am so proud of the job both our teachers and students are doing. As stated by our superintendent, we are upending 300 years of schooling to move to a totally online learning platform. While it has not been perfect and it certainly won’t be moving forward, our entire school community has done a tremendous job getting us started. If you are having any issues with Canvas or the expectations for a class, please make sure to contact your child’s teacher. If you don’t have a device in your home and need one to complete assignments, please contact us as soon as possible at the school. We have also added a Distance Learning tab to our school webpage. It is in the top right corner of the page. It has some terrific resources to assist you.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In light of the recent stay at home orders that have been issued, our school hours have been adjusted. The school is now closed to the public. Phones will be answered from 8-4 each day. If you are not able to reach someone, please leave a message and we will return your call as soon as possible. If you need to come to the school for any reason, we will be happy to make an appointment to assist you.

I also want to remind you of the Guilford County Schools crisis hotline. That number is 336-332-7295.  

Each month at JMS we highlight one character trait to emphasize with our students. For March our character trait is integrity. Integrity means having the inner strength to be truthful, trustworthy, and honesty in all things. Take some time this week to talk with your child about what it means to have integrity. 

We miss you and can’t wait to have you all back in the building!

Go Tigers!

